
WORK WITH YOUR COMMUNITY. 
WANT TO WORK AT THE LOCAL 
COUNCIL ELECTION?
The Local Government Elections are being held in your local government 
area on 9 September 2017.

We are looking for people to work at this election.

Working at the election is a good way to earn some money, learn new skills 
and help your community have their say. 

To find out more visit: http://www.votensw.info/work_at_these_elections 
or telephone 1300 135 736

Y    UR COUNCIL.
Y    UR LIFE.
Y    UR VOTE.




